
Cranberry  Harbors  District
June 2024 Roundtable
Slides from our June 5 Roundtable are posted at the link
below. Our next district roundtable will be held in September
– look for announcements in August. Mayflower Council plans to
hold council-wide virtual roundtables in July and August –
look for announcements for dates, times and meeting links in
the weekly Mayflower News email. Have a great Scouting Summer.
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